

FORT HALL INTERCHANGE



The Idaho Transportation Department is preparing to replace the Fort Hall Interchange on Interstate 15 (Exit 80). ITD and the Shoshone-Bannock Tribes are working together to ensure that improvements will serve the community into the future.

The current interchange, which was built in 1958, is showing signs of wear and has reached the end of its design life. Projected improvements include a full replacement of the interchange and replacement of the creek and canal bridges. In addition, ITD will improve the connectivity between the on- and off-ramps and local roads.

SCHEDULE

2017

FALL

Project initiation

Working group meetings with ITD and the Shoshone-Bannock Tribes

SPRING/SUMMER

Prepare preliminary

design plans

Working group meetings with ITD and the Shoshone-Bannock Tribes

2018

FALL/WINTER

Prepare final design plans

Working group meetings with ITD and the Shoshone-Bannock Tribes

2019 SPRING

Complete final design

Present final design to the community

2022 SUMMER

Construction funding anticipated

Begin construction

Community open house to gather input on preliminary design plans

THAM THE NAME OF T

COMMUNITY INPUT

The community will have several opportunities to give input about the interchange design. To learn more, please contact:

- Tara Capson, Idaho Transportation Department, 208-239-3321, tara.capson@itd.idaho.gov
 - Anthony "Pete" Broncho, Shoshone-Bannock Tribes, Transportation Director, 208-237-1954, abroncho@sbtribes.com
- itd.idaho.gov/d5 (Design Projects)
 - facebook.com/shobantribes
 - facebook.com/shobantransportation
 - shobandot.com

MAY 2019

YOUR Mobility

YOUR Safety

YOUR Economic Opportunity